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Chairman Jeffrey C. McKay 

Supervisor Dan Storck 

Planning Commissioner Walter Clark  

 

October 31, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chairman McKay, Supervisor Storck and Commissioner Clarke, 

 

 

Ref:  Huntington Club IDI Redevelopment – Final Development Plan for Phase 1 

 

The MVCCA has supported the redevelopment of the Huntington Club Condominiums since its 

planning began. Phase 1 is now ready for adoption. We have reviewed the design and asked the 

hard questions. We are satisfied that the proposed plan is worthy of approval by the planning 

commission in November.  

 

We believe this phase will ensure that phases 2 and 3 will also come to fruition in the future 

creating a complex of mixed uses worthy of the Huntington Metro area. 

 

The MVCCA membership approved his position at our Oct 2022 General Council Meeting. 

 

Regards, 

Katherine Ward 

Katherine Ward 

Cochair 

MVCCA 
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